
 Data Request: Community Greenhouse Gas Emissions Inventory
Electricity and Natural Gas
The Borough of Conshohocken and Solebury Township are committed to addressing their contribution to global climate change and creating more sustainable communities. To that end, these jurisdictions have begun to develop comprehensive inventories of sources of greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions resulting from activities within their boundaries. The inventory will measure energy used for buildings, vehicles, transit systems, waste disposal, and other activities carried out by residents and businesses.
The jurisdictions will be reliant on the cooperation of outside entities, such as regional planning agencies and utilities, to obtain data.
From PECO, Conshohocken Borough and Solebury Township is seeking the following information:

1. Total use of electricity and natural gas within each jurisdiction’s borders for the 2022 calendar year. Only aggregate data is needed, broken down by the residential, commercial and industrial sectors, as shown in the sample chart below. There is no desire or intent by the Commonwealth or any other entity to obtain privileged customer information.
	Community Energy Use in year 2022

	Sector:
	Usage (kwh):
	Usage (therms):

	Residential
	10,000,000 [note: this is sample data only]
	1,000,000

	Commercial
	21,000,000
	2,000,000

	Industrial
	12,400,000
	750,000


2. Please provide a description of how building types are assigned to each category (residential, commercial and industrial). For example, are multifamily apartment buildings classified as residential or commercial? How are large users such as hospitals or universities classified? Is transit vehicle energy use included?
Please provide separate data sheets for each jurisdiction: Conshohocken Borough and Solebury Township.
This greenhouse gas inventory project is a priority of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania to initiate local government climate action. Hundreds of cities in the U.S. have completed greenhouse gas inventories, and PPL’s cooperation with this inventory will ensure each jurisdiction is able to manage community GHG emissions in order to address impacts of climate change.

Any questions regarding data needs for the project can be directed to Brandi Robinson bjn151@psu.edu, or Peter Buck PeterBuck@psu.edu, with Penn State University, as they are working with these local governments to complete the GHG inventory development process. 
